
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF EDUCATION SITE TOUR 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District 

of Neillsville, that members of the Board of Education will be touring 

the K-12 facility for an update on construction projects on August 18, 

2025, beginning approximately at 7:00 p.m. No action will be taken at 

this meeting.  

 

 

              

           

 ___________________________________ 

              District Clerk 

 

 

         _  _____  August 13,2025 _________   

             Date 

 

 

 

 

 


